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The Ridges Policy Regarding Spiral Staircases

Pursuant to Article VI of the Amendments to the Protective Covenants of The Ridges dated August 3, 1988, and Article I of the Protective Covenants dated July 26, 1988, the construction of spiral staircases is limited to locations where they are not readily visible from the streets of the development.  The staircases may be screened from view from the street by the house, shrubs, or trees.  If shrubs or trees are used to screen the spiral staircase, such shrubs and trees shall be maintained and replaced as necessary to maintain screening.  Although spiral staircases can be functionally appropriate in certain situations, they present a disharmonious appearance to The Ridges development and should not be readily visible from the streets of the development.

